A Note from the Editor,

Welcome to the first peer-reviewed issue of Turkish Journal of Energy Policy. This journal was
previously published under the title of Energy Policy Turkey. We hope that this journal along
with its new name and issues will become an essential part of your academic or professional
life, a resource that you depend on to keep up with the rapidly evolving issues of national,
regional or global energy policy in line with global warming issues.

We want to create a balanced journal that appeals both to practitioners applying their skills on
energy issues and to researchers creating new theoretical or empirical models. We want the
Turkish Journal of Energy Policy to have broad appeal, whether you work in business,
government, or academia, and regardless of your nation of practice. You can find out more
about submitting a paper to the journal on our website at http://dergipark.gov.tr/tjep

We would like to thank you for your support and interest, and are looking forward to meeting you in the
next issue.

Kind Regards,

Assoc.Prof.Dr. Levent Aydin
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